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Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

Tamanend is excited to announce that in order to promote reading for pleasure, we are engaging 

in One School, One Book for the upcoming school year.  A committee comprised of teachers 

and administrators has chosen the book Posted by John David Anderson. This book deals with 

many issues that our students face each day. We will be using the different topics in the book to 

engage in lessons and discussions during Advisory and in classes throughout the year.  Copies of 

Posted will be available for purchase at Tamanend’s Book Fair the following week May 20th – 

May 24th! 

Our goal is to have students reading on a regular basis because they choose to do so. We believe 

that we our One School, One Book selection will encourage students to make reading a regular 

and meaningful part of their lives.  We would like all students to read this book over the summer.  

We encourage you to be involved in conversations with your child about the book Posted.  When 

family plays an active role in their child’s reading life, students can witness firsthand the role 

reading can play in their lives. 

 

Thank you for being an important part of our reading community! 
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